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Proposed Rule Would Impose Pay Transparency and Salary History Requirements for Federal Contractors

The Federal Acquisition Regulatory Council issued a Proposed Rule, "Pay Equity and Transparency in Federal
Contracting," on January 30, 2024. The Proposed Rule would amend the Federal Acquisition Regulations
(FARs), which apply to federal government commercial contracts to be principally performed in the United
States and its territories. The rule imposes three new requirements on federal contractors and subcontractors.

Read the full Update here.
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